
 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

March 11, 2022   

Mr. Joe Laster 

(via email)   

Re: Drinking water & wastewater Allocation and Service   

Dear Joe,   

The Town of Hinesburg is able to serve lots 3-8 of your Mechanicsville Road project’s drinking 

water and wastewater capacity needs of 2560 gpd and 1260 gpd, respectively. Formal 

allocation and payment of fees are required (unless already paid) as specified in Hinesburg 

Town Ordinance.    

Sincerely,  

 

Erik Bailey, 

Director of Utilities & Facilities 

Office of the Director of Utilities 

& Facilities 

Erik B. Bailey 

Town of Hinesburg 

10632 Rte 116 

Hinesburg, VT 05461 

www.hinesburg.org 

ebailey@hinesburg.org 

802.482.6097 

 


